
Meal Pick Up for Remote & Virtual Learners ONLY 
 

Registered Enfield Public Schools students learning while at home can obtain meals  
from the school district.  It will not be like it was in the spring, as all meals must 
 be assigned to a student ID who is registered in the Enfield Public School District. 

 Meals will be charged at the current student meal status rate. 
 Meal orders must be placed by 2pm the day before you pick up your meals. 

 

What you need to know: 
 

• Pre ordered meals can be picked up at Enfield High School on Monday and Wednesday between 
8:30 am – 9:30 am. All student meals for all schools will be picked up at Enfield High School near 
the auditorium entrance (there will be signage), not the school they normally attend.  

• Parent or Guardian must preorder the meals and provide the student ID#, First and Last name 
as listed when registered, for each registered Enfield Public School student in Grades PK-12. Per 
NSMP (National School Meal Program) regulations, only a parent or guardian can pick up meals 
for students. 

• HOW TO ORDER:  
Email rfrench@enfieldschools.org (preferred) or you can call 860-253-6511 (if you do not have email) 
by 2pm on Friday for Monday pick up to receive meals for Monday and Tuesday. Order by 2pm 
Tuesday to pick up meals for any one or all these days: Wednesday, Thursday, Friday. You can 
order and pick up meals for any day a student is remote learning but remember you can only 
get one breakfast and one lunch per registered student per day.  

• WHAT TYPE OF MEALS ARE AVAILABLE: All meals will consist of cold and/or shelf stable items 
and will meet the NSMP grade level of serving sizes and components. 

 

Important Points to Remember 
 

• Only registered Enfield Public School students who are not physically in school can order meals 
to be picked up. Students who are in school have meals at the school they are attending. All 
meals, either picked up for remote/virtual learners or those received while learning at school, 
are rung into our Point of Sale system at the students approved status price.  

• Students can only receive one breakfast and one lunch a day. If meals are picked up and then 
student receives a meal at school for the same day, the student will be charged full price for the 
second meal regardless of status. Federal program requirements allow for only one breakfast 
and one lunch a day at the students approved status.  

 
 

Questions? Contact Nutrition Services at 860-253-6511. 


